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Free Culture Lawrence Lessig
The Voice in the Machine Roberto Pieraccini 2012-03-23 An examination of more than sixty years of successes and failures
in developing technologies that allow computers to understand human spoken language. Stanley Kubrick's 1968 film 2001: A
Space Odyssey famously featured HAL, a computer with the ability to hold lengthy conversations with his fellow space
travelers. More than forty years later, we have advanced computer technology that Kubrick never imagined, but we do not
have computers that talk and understand speech as HAL did. Is it a failure of our technology that we have not gotten
much further than an automated voice that tells us to “say or press 1”? Or is there something fundamental in human
language and speech that we do not yet understand deeply enough to be able to replicate in a computer? In The Voice in
the Machine, Roberto Pieraccini examines six decades of work in science and technology to develop computers that can
interact with humans using speech and the industry that has arisen around the quest for these technologies. He shows
that although the computers today that understand speech may not have HAL's capacity for conversation, they have
capabilities that make them usable in many applications today and are on a fast track of improvement and innovation.
Pieraccini describes the evolution of speech recognition and speech understanding processes from waveform methods to
artificial intelligence approaches to statistical learning and modeling of human speech based on a rigorous mathematical
model—specifically, Hidden Markov Models (HMM). He details the development of dialog systems, the ability to produce
speech, and the process of bringing talking machines to the market. Finally, he asks a question that only the future can
answer: will we end up with HAL-like computers or something completely unexpected?
The Telesales Handbook FRANK DAPPAH The Telesales handbook is an easy-to-digest guide on how to sell any product or
service over the phone. One of the best books for sales reps and among the best telesales books. Quickly learn which
products and services are best suited for phone sales, learn how to create your very own calling scripts with examples
from other successful companies. This book will also serve as a very useful guide to help you develop a winning
telesales and telemarketing strategy.
The Blended Learning Book Josh Bersin 2004-09-24 The Blended Learning Book is your user?s manual forimplementing blended
learning. It gives you a guidebook tocombining the latest technologies with traditional training modelsto create highimpact programs that drive superior business results(not just reduce costs). Filled with real-world examples and
casestudies from organizations such as Accenture, BI, Cisco, FedEx,Kinko?s, Grant-Thornton, IBM, Novell, the U.S. Navy,
Verizon, andmore, e-learning veteran Josh Bersin zeros in on What Works -- inall shapes and sizes of training
departments from a variety ofindustries.
Passive Optical Network Kevin Roebuck 2011-05 A passive optical network (PON) is a point-to-multipoint, fiber to the
premises network architecture in which unpowered optical splitters are used to enable a single optical fiber to serve
multiple premises, typically 32-128. A PON consists of an optical line terminal (OLT) at the service provider's central
office and a number of optical network units (ONUs) near end users. A PON configuration reduces the amount of fiber and
central office equipment required compared with point to point architectures. A passive optical network is a form of
fiber-optic access network. This book is your ultimate resource for Passive optical network (PON). Here you will find
the most up-to-date information, analysis, background and everything you need to know. In easy to read chapters, with
extensive references and links to get you to know all there is to know about Passive optical network (PON) right away,
covering: Passive optical network, Broadband, 10G-EPON, Advanced Digital Broadcast, ASTRA2Connect, ASTRA2Connect
Maritime Broadband, Bandwidth cap, Bandwidth throttling, Bit Stream Access, Broadband Commission for Digital
Development, Broadband Expanded, Broadband Forum, Broadband in Northern Ireland, Broadband Internet access, Broadband
mapping in the United States, Broadband networks, Broadband open access, Broadband Stakeholder Group, Broadband
universal service, Broadstripe, BT 21CN, BT Infinity, Cable Company of Trinidad and Tobago, Carrier Pre-Selection, CATiq, Chatter bug, Cincinnati Bell, Comcast, Comcast Digital Voice, Community Broadband Network, Digibox, Digital Enhanced
Cordless Telecommunications, Digital Region, DSL Forum, E-58, ECorridors, EPB, ETTH, Fiber to the premises by country,
Fiber to the x, Focal cloud, FRITZ!Box, FTTLA, Full service broadband, Google Fiber, Government Broadband Index (gBBi),
HSBRA, Hybrid fibre-coaxial, I-Cable Communications, IBZL, IEEE P1904, Individual Television Experience, ISDB, Localloop unbundling, Low-definition television, MCV Broadband, Metallic Path Facilities, Migration Authorisation Code,
Mobile broadband, Mobile Broadband Alliance, Mobile Enterprise, National Broadband Initiative (Malaysia), Nextgeneration access, NEXTV, NEXTV America, Northland Communications, Novus Entertainment, Plano Nacional de Banda Larga,
Purple minutes, Quikcycle, Radio Frequency over Glass, RCN Corporation, Residential gateway, Road Runner High Speed
Online, Satellite dish, Satellite Internet access, So-net, Standard-definition television, Switched video, Teletraffic
engineering in broadband networks, Televisionary, Traffic contract, Troy Cablevision, Uncapping, Verizon Communications,
Verizon FiOS, Verizon High Speed Internet, VoATM, Voice engine, Voice over IP, Wireless@SG, XG Technology, Inc.,
Ygnition, Northbound interface, 10G-PON, Active networking, Air gap (networking), AKARI Project, Ambient network,
AMPRNet, Avaya VSP-9000 System, Backhaul (telecommunications), Bridging (networking), Broadband bonding, Broadcast
domain, Bus network, Cerebellar Model Articulation Controller, Channel bonding, Circuit switching, Class of service,
Cognitive network, Collaborative Service Network, Collision domain, Common Hybrid Interface Protocol System, Context
aware network, Convergence (telecommunications), Core-based trees, Data Mule, History of delay-tolerant networking,
Delay-tolerant networking, Digital cross connect system, Distributed Multi-Link Trunking, Distributed Split Multi-Link
Trunking, Distributed Transient Network, Dumb network, Dynamic Multipoint Virtual Private Network, Enterprise private
network, EtherChannel, Extension neural network, Extranet, Fraglets...and much more This book explains in-depth the real
drivers and workings of Passive optical network (PON). It reduces the risk of your technology, time and resources
investment decisions by enabling you to compare your understanding of Passive optical network (PON) with the objectivity
of experienced professionals.
Alexa For Dummies Paul McFedries 2021-08-02 Make your every wish Alexa’s command with this in-depth guide to the wildly
popular Amazon smart speaker You might be thinking, “All I have to do is plug in my Echo device and start using it!” And
you’d be right. But if you really want to explore what that compact little device can do, then Alexa For Dummies is your
go-to resource. This book shows you how to customize your device to respond to your requests and enhance your life.
Alexa For Dummies takes you on a tour of all things Alexa: its capabilities, tools, settings, and skills. Go beyond the
basics of playing music, calling friends, reading the news, and checking the weather. You’ll learn how to make Alexa
private and secure, connect it to your smart home devices, and even make it sound like Samuel L. Jackson, if you feel
like it. You can also extend its capabilities by adding new skills. Customize your device to respond to your voice
Troubleshoot when a light is signaling something’s wrong Add skills to play music and audiobooks Create routines to turn
on lights, adjust the thermostat, set your security alarm, and lock your doors Sync your smart devices throughout your
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home Use Alexa to connect to a Zoom meeting or phone call with your friends or family No matter which device you
have—Echo, Echo Dot, Echo Show, Echo Studio, Echo Flex, Echo Loop, Echo Buds, or Echo Frames—Alexa For Dummies is the
perfect companion. Ready to get started? Say “Hey, Alexa, order Alexa For Dummies!”
Protect Your Personal Information Anzar Hasan 2016-09-16 This is a book that is going to provide you detailed
information about the threats that you and your computer are exposed to when you enter the world of Internet. It will
discuss different ways through which you can protect yourself from intruders. This book covers all the major kinds of
threats that you face when you go online. The book will even discuss the threats that your kids face when they go
online. Since kids are not experienced and they are unaware of the consequences of the step they are going to take, it
is thus important for the parents to know the dangers their kids face on the world of Internet. It is a kind of book
that you should be bound to read once you get in an age where you start using the computer and the Internet. The book
does not only highlight the issues that one faces when they go online, but it also provides the solutions to the
problems. Its not only this, but after reading the book, you will be able to get to know about different technical
terms, the reason they present a threat to your computer, and the signals that you need to look for if you suspect that
you have become a victim. The book begins with the introduction to computer security and provides the reader with an
overview of the issues and the threats that your computer could face if you do not care about it. The readers will be
amazed to find the section on social media threats. Most of the people are not actually aware of the threats that they
face when they sign up on a social media website. Thus, the book is going to talk about the ways to protect your
identity even if you have signed up for a social media website. Anzar Hassan and Abbas Mirza are the writers of this
book. They intend to take ahead the initiative of cybersecurity. They both developed G7 Security in the year 2010 while
working under Arshnet Technologies. This app could currently be found on the app store. It was one of the most operative
step that was taken in order to educate people about cybersecurity. It was extremely important to launch it because
people were not able to find a viable solution to the problem of cyber attacks. G7 Security is a cybersecurity research
and global information security services entity. This entity offers research and development, information sharing, and
collaboration. In addition to this, it is offers various services for the information and cybersecurity community. The
efforts made to develop G7 Security app were recognized in Computer Worlds Mobile Access awards category for the
innovative application of IT. The major aim of this app is to extend the distribution of digital information, programs,
and services through mobile devices. This was the reason it was able to reach the areas where use of mobile devices is
quite common. Computerworld Honors Program honors those who try to develop visionary applications of information
technology through which they try promote positive social, economic, and educational change. Their basic aim behind this
book is to ensure that a nontechnical person gets to know about the threats and dangers that he and his devices face
once he connects himself to the Internet. This book plays an important role in fulfilling the basic aim of the authors.
After reading this book, you will be able to realize the fact that you were living a dangerous life by connecting your
computer to the Internet. But by following the right steps, you will be able to secure your device and your identity
from being misused.
Telephone John Brooks 1976 A centennial history of Mr. Bell's invention, its impact on and importance in American life,
and the American Telephone and Telegraph Company, the world's largest corporation
PC Magazine 2008
Regulating Hosting ISPs’ Responsibilities for Copyright Infringement Jie Wang 2018-03-19 This book employs a comparative
approach to comprehensively discuss hosting ISPs’ (Internet Service Providers') responsibilities for copyright
infringement in the US, EU and China. In particular, it details how the current responsibility rules should be
interpreted or revised so as to provide hosting ISPs maximum freedom to operate in these jurisdictions. In addition to
examining relevant state regulations, the book assesses self-regulation norms agreed upon between copyright owners and
hosting ISPs, and concludes that self-regulation is better suited to preserving hosting ISPs’ freedom to operate. The
results of this study will be interesting for a broad readership, including academics and practitioners whose work
involves hosting ISPs’ copyright responsibilities.
Fiber optics weekly update Hui Pan, Editor
Firewalls Don't Stop Dragons Carey Parker 2018-08-24 Rely on this practical, end-to-end guide on cyber safety and online
security written expressly for a non-technical audience. You will have just what you need to protect yourself—step by
step, without judgment, and with as little jargon as possible. Just how secure is your computer right now? You probably
don't really know. Computers and the Internet have revolutionized the modern world, but if you're like most people, you
have no clue how these things work and don't know the real threats. Protecting your computer is like defending a
medieval castle. While moats, walls, drawbridges, and castle guards can be effective, you'd go broke trying to build
something dragon-proof. This book is not about protecting yourself from a targeted attack by the NSA; it's about
armoring yourself against common hackers and mass surveillance. There are dozens of no-brainer things we all should be
doing to protect our computers and safeguard our data—just like wearing a seat belt, installing smoke alarms, and
putting on sunscreen. Author Carey Parker has structured this book to give you maximum benefit with minimum effort. If
you just want to know what to do, every chapter has a complete checklist with step-by-step instructions and pictures.
The book contains more than 150 tips to make you and your family safer. It includes: Added steps for Windows 10 (Spring
2018) and Mac OS X High Sierra Expanded coverage on mobile device safety Expanded coverage on safety for kids online
More than 150 tips with complete step-by-step instructions and pictures What You’ll Learn Solve your password problems
once and for all Browse the web safely and with confidence Block online tracking and dangerous ads Choose the right
antivirus software for you Send files and messages securely Set up secure home networking Conduct secure shopping and
banking online Lock down social media accounts Create automated backups of all your devices Manage your home computers
Use your smartphone and tablet safely Safeguard your kids online And more! Who This Book Is For Those who use computers
and mobile devices, but don’t really know (or frankly care) how they work. This book is for people who just want to know
what they need to do to protect themselves—step by step, without judgment, and with as little jargon as possible.
IPhone: The Missing Manual David Pogue 2012-10-24 With the iOS 6 software and the new iPhone 5, Apple has two worldclass hits on its hands. This sleek, highly refined pocket computer comes with everything—cellphone, iPod, Internet,
camcorder—except a printed manual. Fortunately, David Pogue is back with this expanded edition of his witty, full-color
guide: the world’s most popular iPhone book. The important stuff you need to know: The iPhone 5. This book unearths all
the secrets of the newest iPhone. Taller screen, faster chip, 4G LTE Internet, thinner than ever. The iOS 6 software.
Older iPhones gain Do Not Disturb, the new Maps app, shared Photo Streams, camera panoramas, smarter Siri, and about 197
more new features. It’s all here. The apps. That catalog of 750,000 add-on programs makes the iPhone’s phone features
almost secondary. Now you’ll know how to find, manage, and exploit those apps. The iPhone may be the world’s coolest
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computer, but it’s still a computer, with all of a computer’s complexities. iPhone: The Missing Manual is a funny,
gorgeously illustrated guide to the tips, shortcuts, and workarounds that will turn you, too, into an iPhone addict.
Fiber Optics Technician's Manual Jim Hayes 2005 This newly updated edition reflects recent changes in fiber optic
technology, marketing, and applications, including wider usage of Fiber To The Home (FTTH) applications and LANs (Local
Area Networks). A practical guide for designers, installers, and troubleshooters of fiber optic cable plants and
networks, this book provides a comprehensive overview of all aspects of fiber optics as used in communications systems,
including telephone, CATV, and computers. Beginning with a brief history of the development of fiber optics, the third
edition progresses from the basics of the technology and its components, to installation and testing.
Cyberspace Law Hannibal Travis 2013-08-21 This book explores what the American Civil Liberties Union calls the "third
era" in cyberspace, in which filters "fundamentally alter the architectural structure of the Internet, with significant
implications for free speech." Although courts and nongovernmental organizations increasingly insist upon constitutional
and other legal guarantees of a freewheeling Internet, multi-national corporations compete to produce tools and
strategies for making it more predictable. When Google attempted to improve our access to information containing in
books and the World Wide Web, copyright litigation began to tie up the process of making content searchable, and
resulted in the wrongful removal of access to thousands if not millions of works. Just as the courts were insisting that
using trademarks online to criticize their owners is First Amendment-protected, corporations and trade associations
accelerated their development of ways to make Internet companies liable for their users’ infringing words and actions,
potentially circumventing free speech rights. And as social networking and content-sharing sites have proliferated, so
have the terms of service and content-detecting tools for detecting, flagging, and deleting content that makes one or
another corporation or trade association fear for its image or profits. The book provides a legal history of Internet
regulation since the mid-1990s, with a particular focus on efforts by patent, trademark, and copyright owners to compel
Internet firms to monitor their online offerings and remove or pay for any violations of the rights of others. This book
will be of interest to students of law, communications, political science, government and policy, business, and
economics, as well as anyone interested in free speech and commerce on the internet.
PC Mag 2008-03 PCMag.com is a leading authority on technology, delivering Labs-based, independent reviews of the latest
products and services. Our expert industry analysis and practical solutions help you make better buying decisions and
get more from technology.
FTTx Monthly Newsletter
The Essential Guide to Telecommunications Annabel Z. Dodd 2019-03-19 “Annabel Dodd has cogently untangled the wires and
switches and technobabble of the telecommunications revolution and explained how the introduction of the word ‘digital’
into our legislative and regulatory lexicon will affect consumers, companies and society into the next millennium.” –
United States Senator Edward J. Markey of Massachusetts; Member, U.S. Senate Subcommittee on Communications, Technology,
Innovation, and the Internet “Annabel Dodd has a unique knack for explaining complex technologies in understandable
ways. This latest revision of her book covers the rapid changes in the fields of broadband, cellular, and streaming
technologies; newly developing 5G networks; and the constant changes happening in both wired and wireless networks. This
book is a must-read for anyone who wants to understand the rapidly evolving world of telecommunications in the 21st
century!” – David Mash, Retired Senior Vice President for Innovation, Strategy, and Technology, Berklee College of Music
Completely updated for current trends and technologies, The Essential Guide to Telecommunications, Sixth Edition, is the
world’s top-selling, accessible guide to the fast-changing global telecommunications industry. Writing in easy-tounderstand language, Dodd demystifies today’s most significant technologies, standards, architectures, and trends. She
introduces leading providers worldwide, explains where they fit in the marketplace, and reveals their key strategies.
New topics covered in this edition include: LTE Advanced and 5G wireless, modern security threats and countermeasures,
emerging applications, and breakthrough techniques for building more scalable, manageable networks. Gain a practical
understanding of modern cellular, Wi-Fi, Internet, cloud, and carrier technologies Discover how key technical, business,
and regulatory innovations are changing the industry See how streaming video, social media, cloud computing,
smartphones, and the Internet of Things are transforming networks Explore growing concerns about security and privacy,
and review modern strategies for detecting and mitigating network breaches Learn how Software Defined Networks (SDN) and
Network Function Virtualization (NFV) add intelligence to networks, enabling automation, flexible configurations, and
advanced networks Preview cutting-edge, telecom-enabled applications and gear–from mobile payments to drones Whether
you’re an aspiring network engineer looking for a broad understanding of the industry, or a salesperson, marketer,
investor, or customer, this indispensable guide provides everything you need to know about telecommunications right now.
This new edition is ideal for both self-study and classroom instruction. Register your product for convenient access to
downloads, updates, and/or corrections as they become available.
Broadband Monthly Newsletter
Droid X2 Preston Gralla 2011-09-28 An introduction to the Droid X2 explains how to get the most out of the device, with
a hands-on approach to learning the Droid X2 functions and applications, a review of its features, customization tips
and tricks, and instructions to help users master the Droid X2.
50 Dramatic Engagers for Learning and Performance Carmen White . Lennie Smith 2014-11-07 Learn by doing! This is a musthave guide on active and collaborative strategies aligned with the brain’s natural way of learning. This resource is
based on educational research, neuroscience, and drama-based learning and contains practical suggestions on how to
incorporate engagement into different learning objectives. The authors bring an innovative perspective to teaching and
training. This practical guide allows for almost any content, message, and learning point to be relayed more
dramatically and quickly than with a lecture. This practical sourcebook adopts an active and collaborative approach to
learning and performance by taking on what appears to look like complicated strategies and collapses them into 50 easyto-do and easy-to-understand activities. The guide also provides a strong rationale and offers basic brain principles
into every creative exercise. Readers will be able to: —Reduce brain distractions —Increase attention span —Increase
retention —Heighten sensory stimuli —Help participants transfer new information from short-term to long-term memory
—Reinforce lesson planning and training design
Brave New Unwired World Alex Lightman 2002-06-11
Computer Networking James F. Kurose 2006-07 Computer Networkingprovides a top-down approach to this study by beginning
with applications-level protocols and then working down the protocol stack. Focuses on a specific motivating example of
a network-the Internet-as well as introducing students to protocols in a more theoretical context. New short "interlude"
on "putting it all together" that follows the coverage of application, transport, network, and datalink layers ties
together the various components of the Internet architecture and identifying aspects of the architecture that have made
the Internet so successful. A new chapter covers wireless and mobile networking, including in-depth coverage of Wi-Fi,
Mobile IP and GSM. Also included is expanded coverage on BGP, wireless security and DNS. This book is designed for
readers who need to learn the fundamentals of computer networking. It also has extensive material, on the very latest
technology, making it of great interest to networking professionals.
FTTH - Fiber to the Home: High-impact Strategies - What You Need to Know Kevin Roebuck 2011 FTTH - Fiber-to-the-home fiber reaches the boundary of the living space, such as a box on the outside wall of a home. Active Ethernet Point-toPoint is fast emerging as the optimum architecture for delivering advanced triple-play services over FTTH networks
because there is no limit on the distance between an operator's central office (CO) and a subscriber's home. This book
is your ultimate resource for FTTH - Fiber To The Home. Here you will find the most up-to-date information, analysis,
background and everything you need to know. In easy to read chapters, with extensive references and links to get you to
know all there is to know about FTTH - Fiber To The Home right away, covering: Fiber to the x, Fiber-optic
communication, 10G-EPON, Optical add-drop multiplexer, Alternate-Phase Return-to-Zero, Automatically switched optical
network, Brillouin scattering, Optical buffer, Carrier-Suppressed Return-to-Zero, Optical cross-connect, Dark fibre,
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Dark fibre network, Dispersion-limited operation, Optical DPSK demodulator, Dynamic circuit network, Fiber in the loop,
Fiber media converter, Fiber to the premises by country, Fiber to the telecom enclosure, FTTLA, Google Fiber, Hybrid
fibre-coaxial, Hybrid fibre-optic, IBZL, IEEE P1904, Indefeasible rights of use, Interconnect bottleneck, Optical
interleaver, User: Llemoi/Dark Fiber Community, Mechanically induced modulation, Multiwavelength optical networking,
Next-generation access, Novus Entertainment, Offset time, On-off keying, Optical amplifier, Optical burst switching,
Optical conductivity, Optical ground wire, Optical hybrid, Optical Internetworking Forum, Optical line termination,
Optical mesh network, Optical network unit, Optical performance monitoring, Optical time-domain reflectometer, Parallel
optical interface, PAROLI, Passive optical network, Project OXYGEN, Radio Frequency over Glass, Raman amplification,
Raman scattering, Relative intensity noise, SerDes Framer Interface, Sidera Networks, Subnetwork connection protection,
Optical switch, Synchronous optical networking, Thunderbolt (interface), Time stretch analog-to-digital converter,
Transmission coefficient, Utah Telecommunication Open Infrastructure Agency, Velocity1, Verizon FiOS, XFP transceiver
This book explains in-depth the real drivers and workings of FTTH - Fiber To The Home. It reduces the risk of your
technology, time and resources investment decisions by enabling you to compare your understanding of FTTH - Fiber To The
Home with the objectivity of experienced professionals.
Branded! E. James Sackman 2016-06-08 This book provides a practical guide to Small Business Owners to be able to build
their business through Branding. Most works on this topic focus on academic or large business issues. Small Businesses
need to achieve their goals with limited resources. Jim Sackman is the former Chief Technical Officer of Advanced Fibre
Communications and a Focalpoint Business Coach. He works with a number of businesses on a wide range of issues. You can
have his expertise available to you at your fingertips!
Likeable Social Media: How to Delight Your Customers, Create an Irresistible Brand, and Be Generally Amazing on Facebook
(& Other Social Networks) Dave Kerpen 2012-10-30 Includes access to 3 exclusive ebooks for hardcover readers only! The
secret to successful word-of-mouth marketing on the social web is easy: be Likeable “Dave Kerpen’s insights and clear,
how-to instructions on building brand popularity by truly engaging with customers on Facebook, Twitter, and the many
other social media platforms are nothing short of brilliant.” —Jim McCann, founder of 1-800- FLOWERS.COM and
Celebrations.com “Alas, common sense is not so common. Dave takes you on a (sadly, much needed) guided tour of how to be
human in a digital world.” —Seth Godin, author of Poke the Box “Likeable Social Media cuts through the marketing jargon
and technical detail to give you what you really need to make sense of this rapidly changing world of digital marketing
and communications. Being human—being likeable—will get you far.” —Scott Monty, Global Digital Communications, Ford
Motor Company “Dave gives you what you need: practical, specific how-to advice to get people talking about you.” —Andy
Sernovitz, author of Word of Mouth Marketing: How Smart Companies Get People Talking About the Book: A friend’s
recommendation is far more powerful than any advertisement today. It seems that everyone is connected 24 hours a day,
seven days a week to Facebook, Twitter, Pinterest, and many other social sites. Each opinion, judgment, and idea is sent
out to the world the moment it’s formed. Recommendations travel farther—and faster—than ever before. There’s no doubt a
marketing revolution is afoot. TV, radio, and print ads are out—and personal likeability is in. When it comes to your
business, one Facebook “like,” one Twitter retweet, or one blog post share can translate into major sales. But how do
you get people to click? Written by Dave Kerpen—the expert on turning likeability into measurable profits—Likeable
Social Media is about harnessing the power of the social web to build effective word-of-mouth marketing campaigns that
will transform your business. In this fun but highly substantive read, Kerpen gives you the information and tools you
need to truly engage your customers and help them spread your message far and wide. He reveals all the secrets to
popularizing a brand by being authentic, engaging, and transparent—and he teaches you the same methods he used to
redefine brands such as 1-800-FLOWERS.com, Neutrogena, Verizon FiOS, and dozens more. Likeable Social Media teaches you
the ins and outs of: Listening to your customers Defining your target audience Attracting your first fans Creating a
dialog with customers Responding to good and bad comments Providing value Delivering excitement, delight, and surprise
Creating and maintaining an authentic brand personality is the key to social media business success. Likeable Social
Media will get you there at little or no cost to your business.
Telerik Rad Grid Control for ASP.NET AJAX by Full Example (4th edition) Stephen P. Thomas 2014-02-03 This is the 4th
edition of the book and added is the following: add filters to your RadGrid, using case sensitivity, adjusting filter
text box width, hiding filters. The 3rd edition of this book adds many more advanced features including JavaScript, Rad
callbacks, popup confirmation windows, popup notification windows, AJAX Progress Indicator with fade in and fade out
animation, RadWindowManager, RadAjaxLoadingPanel, RadNotification, RadAjaxPanel, RadScriptBlock, onitemcommand, a new
business layer project with data access logic, Item commands, and viewstate variables. The delete command has now been
moved to the business layer in order to use popup confirmation windows to allow the user to cancel the delete operation
if it was click in error. Also notification popup windows are add to notify the user that the operation was either
successful or cancelled. This will create a more improved user experience for your RadGrid application. Let us look at
some screens shots of the new advanced functionality. The 2nd edition of this book adds many more advanced features
including JavaScript, Rad callbacks, popup confirmation windows, popup notification windows, AJAX Progress Indicator
with fade in and fade out animation, RadWindowManager, RadAjaxLoadingPanel, RadNotification, RadAjaxPanel,
RadScriptBlock, onitemcommand, a new business layer project with data access logic, Item commands, and viewstate
variables. The delete command has now been moved to the business layer in order to use popup confirmation windows to
allow the user to cancel the delete operation if it was click in error. Also notification popup windows are add to
notify the user that the operation was either successful or cancelled. This will create a more improved user experience
for your RadGrid application. Let us look at some screens shots of the new advanced functionality.
China's Influence and American Interests Larry Diamond 2019-08-01 While Americans are generally aware of China’s
ambitions as a global economic and military superpower, few understand just how deeply and assertively that country has
already sought to influence American society. As the authors of this volume write, it is time for a wake-up call. In
documenting the extent of Beijing’s expanding influence operations inside the United States, they aim to raise awareness
of China’s efforts to penetrate and sway a range of American institutions: state and local governments, academic
institutions, think tanks, media, and businesses. And they highlight other aspects of the propagandistic “discourse war”
waged by the Chinese government and Communist Party leaders that are less expected and more alarming, such as their view
of Chinese Americans as members of a worldwide Chinese diaspora that owes undefined allegiance to the so-called
Motherland.Featuring ideas and policy proposals from leading China specialists, China’s Influence and American Interests
argues that a successful future relationship requires a rebalancing toward greater transparency, reciprocity, and
fairness. Throughout, the authors also strongly state the importance of avoiding casting aspersions on Chinese and on
Chinese Americans, who constitute a vital portion of American society. But if the United States is to fare well in this
increasingly adversarial relationship with China, Americans must have a far better sense of that country’s ambitions and
methods than they do now.
Management Information Systems Kenneth C. Laudon 2004 Management Information Systems provides comprehensive and
integrative coverage of essential new technologies, information system applications, and their impact on business models
and managerial decision-making in an exciting and interactive manner. The twelfth edition focuses on the major changes
that have been made in information technology over the past two years, and includes new opening, closing, and
Interactive Session cases.
Wireless Networking Absolute Beginner's Guide Michael Miller 2013-02-08 Make the most of your wireless network…without
becoming a technical expert! This book is the fastest way to connect all your wireless devices, get great performance
with everything from streaming media to printing, stay safe and secure, and do more with Wi-Fi than you ever thought
possible! Even if you’ve never set up or run a network before, this book will show you how to do what you want, one
incredibly clear and easy step at a time. Wireless networking has never, ever been this simple! Who knew how simple
wireless networking could be? This is today’s best beginner’s guide to creating, using, troubleshooting, and doing more
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with your wireless network…simple, practical instructions for doing everything you really want to do, at home or in your
business! Here’s a small sample of what you’ll learn: • Buy the right equipment without overspending • Reliably connect
Windows PCs, Macs, iPads, Android tablets, game consoles, Blu-ray players, smartphones, and more • Get great performance
from all your networked devices • Smoothly stream media without clogging your entire network • Store music and movies so
you can play them anywhere in your home • Keep neighbors and snoopers out of your network • Share the files you want to
share–and keep everything else private • Automatically back up your data across the network • Print from anywhere in the
house–or from anywhere on Earth • Extend your network to work reliably in larger homes or offices • Set up a “guest
network” for visiting friends and family • View streaming videos and other web content on your living room TV • Control
your networked devices with your smartphone or tablet • Connect to Wi-Fi hotspots and get online in your car • Find and
log onto hotspots, both public and hidden • Quickly troubleshoot common wireless network problems Michael Miller is the
world’s #1 author of beginning computer books. He has written more than 100 best-selling books over the past two
decades, earning an international reputation for his friendly and easy-to-read style, practical real-world advice,
technical accuracy, and exceptional ability to demystify complex topics. His books for Que include Computer Basics
Absolute Beginner’s Guide; Facebook for Grown-Ups; My Pinterest; Ultimate Digital Music Guide; Speed It Up! A NonTechnical Guide for Speeding Up Slow PCs, and Googlepedia: The Ultimate Google Resource. Category: Networking Covers:
Wireless Networking User Level: Beginning
Media Corporate Entrepreneurship Min Hang 2016-10-06 This book examines corporate entrepreneurship start-ups in the
media industries and provides a timely solution to fill in the gap of academic as well as practical knowledge in this
regard. It brings together new media venturing practices in the west and east and covers new media opportunities in
various emerging forms, including gaming, Internet, mobile and webcasting business. The book presents case studies from
major transnational media companies, highlights the industry specific characteristics of corporate entrepreneurship, and
thus contributes to understanding the links between new business venturing and certain particular industries, so as to
further explore the industry specific characteristics of entrepreneurship. This book also suggests a new approach to
integrate economic and management theories for the study of media corporate entrepreneurship; while the two sets of
theories are conflicting with each other, the book proposes a contingent model to reconcile different theories. This is
an innovative approach and will be a valuable starting point to construct an interdisciplinary theoretical framework for
new media business studies.
The Indigo Book Christopher Jon Sprigman 2016-05-02 This public domain book is an open and compatible implementation of
the Uniform System of Citation.
Improving the User Experience through Practical Data Analytics Mike Fritz 2015-03-03 Improving the User Experience
through Practical Data Analytics shows you how to make UX design decisions based on data—not hunches. Authors Fritz and
Berger help the UX professional recognize the enormous potential of user data that is collected as a natural by-product
of routine UX research methods, including moderated usability tests, unmoderated usability tests, surveys, and
contextual inquiries. Then, step-by-step, they explain how to utilize both descriptive and predictive statistical
techniques to gain meaningful insight with that data. By mastering the use of these techniques, you’ll delight your
users, increase your bottom line and gain a powerful competitive advantage for your company—and yourself. Key features
include: Practical advise on choosing the right data analysis technique for each project. A step-by-step methodology for
applying each technique, including examples and scenarios drawn from the UX field. Detailed screen shots and
instructions for performing the techniques using Excel (both for PC and Mac) and SPSS. Clear and concise guidance on
interpreting the data output. Exercises to practice the techniques Practical guidance on choosing the right data
analysis technique for each project. Real-world examples to build a theoretical and practical understanding of key
concepts from consumer and financial verticals. A step-by-step methodology for applying each predictive technique,
including detailed examples. A detailed guide to interpreting the data output and examples of how to effectively present
the findings in a report. Exercises to learn the techniques
Chilton's Guide to Telephone Installation and Repair John T. Martin 1985 Detailed instructions on how to install and
repair telephones covers all types of wiring configurations for single homes and multi-unit buildings and includes
information about available telephone services and options
Vision Planning - the Key to the Future Clifford R. Holliday 2018-08-24 This manual deals with Vision Planning, what it
is; how to organize for it; and how to do it. This process is much more than what is commonly thought of as strategic
planning. It is, rather, a recurring and defining planning thread that runs through the entire corporate entity. This
process (rather than the actual plans) allows an organization to cope with rapid changes in its environment. The process
produces strategic plans; provides for the orderly implementation of these plans to meet organizational objectives; and
institutionalizes an ongoing feedback process to allow continual measurement of results. This process allows
organizations to become 'designers of the future', rather than passive victims. The approaches described in this Manual
are not a simple re-count of any single company's practices, or of any particular writer. Rather, they are an
amalgamation of practices used by various companies and other organizations as well as practices described in the
literature and which the author has used or seen used as a consultant to the energy, education and telecommunications
sectors. This mix has been developed in to a straight forward template for converting an organization's planning process
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to one based on the Vision concept of driving, rather than being driven by, future events.
iPad: The Missing Manual J.D. Biersdorfer 2013-11-13 Super-fast processors, streamlined Internet access, and free
productivity and entertainment apps make Apple’s new iPads the hottest tablets around. But to get the most from them,
you need an owner’s manual up to the task. That’s where this bestselling guide comes in. You’ll quickly learn how to
import, create, and play back media; shop wirelessly; sync content across devices; keep in touch over the Internet; and
even take care of business. The important stuff you need to know: Take tap lessons. Become an expert ‘Padder with the
new iPad Air, the iPad Mini with Retina display, or any earlier iPad. Take your media with you. Enjoy your entire media
library—music, photos, movies, TV shows, books, games, and podcasts. Surf like a maniac. Hit the Web with the
streamlined Safari browser and the iPad’s ultrafast WiFi connection or 4G LTE network. Run the show. Control essential
iPad functions instantly by opening the Control Center from any screen. Beam files to friends. Wirelessly share files
with other iOS 7 users with AirDrop. Get creative with free iLife apps. Edit photos with iPhoto, videos with iMovie, and
make music with GarageBand. Get to work. Use the iPad’s free iWork suite, complete with word processor, spreadsheet, and
presentation apps.
Installing Windows 8 Step by Step Stephen P Thomas 2013-03-09 This book will quickly show you how to upgrade your
Windows computer to the new Windows 8. What you will learn: • What you should know about before you attempt to upgrade
your Windows computer • What is new in Windows 8 • How to backup your files • How to create your windows install DVD
from ISO file • Tips and Tricks • Step by Step process of upgrading and installing your new Windows 8. Windows 8 is a
major step in the right direction for the Windows operating system. It has been the least understood version of Windows
but in my opinion the best upgrade since Window XP. In order to relieve one from shell shock there are things that
should be initially understood. With this understanding, you will find that Microsoft has made some very good decisions
with Windows 8, to adapt with the major changes in computer devices such as tablets and smart phones. These devices will
dominate in the very near future and any operating system that is going to be relevant in this new world will have to be
compatible with them otherwise it will go the way of the dinosaurs. The concept that made me quickly adapt to Windows 8
is to understand that in previous versions of Windows there was a start button, this start button was replaced in
Windows 8 by a much more robust interactive start screen. So rather than clicking this overcrowded nested start button,
which on many computers reached its physical limit of the number of icons that can be reasonably displayed, you are now
redirected to the start screen than can be personalize in ways which has never before been accomplished in desktop
computing. I must say that this is the most useful desktop of any Windows version up to date. I now use the Windows 8
start screen more than ever. With previous versions of Windows I rarely used the desktop. I must say that my
productivity has increased 100 percent since I started using Windows 8. My first computer was a Commodore Vic-20 so I
can say I have used almost every user interface invented since the 1980s. If I can quickly adapt so can you.
Netbooks: The Missing Manual J.D. Biersdorfer 2009-08-20 Netbooks are the hot new thing in PCs -- small, inexpensive
laptops designed for web browsing, email, and working with web-based programs. But chances are you don't know how to
choose a netbook, let alone use one. Not to worry: with this Missing Manual, you'll learn which netbook is right for you
and how to set it up and use it for everything from spreadsheets for work to hobbies like gaming and photo sharing.
Netbooks: The Missing Manual provides easy-to-follow instructions and lots of advice to help you: Learn the basics for
using a Windows- or Linux-based netbook Connect speakers, printers, keyboards, external hard drives, and other hardware
Get online using a wireless network, a public network, broadband cards, or dial-up Write email, browse the Web, transfer
bookmarks, and add tools to your web browser Use business tools like Google Docs and Office for Netbooks Collaborate
with others online via instant messaging Edit and share photos, play games, listen to music, and watch TV and movies
online You'll also learn about web-based backup and storage, staying secure online -- especially when using wireless
networks -- and tips for troubleshooting. Netbooks point to the future of computing, and Netbooks: The Missing Manual
will show you how to get there.
Mobile Internet For Dummies Michael J. O'Farrell 2008-10-06 You’re on the go all the time — maybe for business, maybe
because it’s a byproduct of your busy lifestyle. But either way, your life would be easier if you had Internet access
wherever you are. Well, when it comes to the Internet, you CAN take it with you! You just need the right stuff, and
Mobile Internet For Dummies tells you what that is, how to find it, and how to use it. This easy-to-follow guide is
packed with tips on choosing the best mobile device, software, and service provider for your needs, but that’s not all.
You’ll see how to use your mobile Web browser, find made-for-mobile content (and create your own) and much more. Mobile
Internet For Dummies explains how the Mobile Internet differs from the garden-variety Internet, and shows you how to:
Find your mobile phone browser Use the Mobile Internet to surf, shop, blog, watch movies, and more — on the go Send and
receive e-mail from your mobile device Locate other mobile applications Watch TV on your mobile phone Manage your kids’
access to the Mobile Internet Secure and name a mobile Internet site and acquire mobile Web development tools Build your
own made-for-mobile Web site Use your Mobile Internet site to promote your business and generate revenue With the help
of Mobile Internet For Dummies, you’ll be able to stay connected wherever you happen to be, and maybe even make it pay
off with a bit of income.
Domain Names Rewired Jennifer C. Wolfe 2012-11-06 The "R" in the word "rewired" appears as the patent mark.
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